
Notice for Pharmacy Staff: 
How to Support Patients Who Want to Quit Smoking or Vaping

The Quit Line is open 24 hours a day, seven days a week.

  

We encourage your staff to provide support for anyone who needs help quitting tobacco–including cigarettes, 

vape and all other products–as quickly as possible. This includes:

For more cessation resources and information on how to make 
an Oregon Quit Line referral, visit healthoregon.org/vaping.

 • English: 1-800-QUIT-NOW (1-800-784-8669) or quitnow.net/oregon

 • Español: 1-855-DÉJELO-YA (1-855-335-35692) or quitnow.net/oregonsp

 • TTY: 1-877-777-6534

 • Improving on-site access to cessation counseling and medication.

 • Reaching out to the patient’s provider immediately to receive a presciption for cessation medication.

 • Making a referral to the Oregon Quit Line. All callers can receive free FDA-approved Nicotine                

              Replacement Therapy (patches or gum) through the Oregon Quit Line.


